COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

e/ LIS 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th Pebruary, 1932,

IMgﬁemfmmmtImmww&yk of a
letter from the Inspecter Gemeral of Wavigationm, to-Gravenhage,
stating that he hes been informed by yom thet your steanmer
"o oUNGTT GFRONG" hee been exemined by the Society's Swrveyor
a2t Sourabaya recently who has tranemitted & report to the
Corrittee recomending thet the class be continued wntil the
end of October, 1952, end the Inspector General ssks for a
lotter confirming that this is the case.

Tn the eircumstances I heve had pleasure in
writing to the Imspector Genersl of Wewvigetion to this effect,
and T think it well to enclose herewith for your information
a copy of the letter in question, wideh T trust will serve
the necessary purposec.

1 am, Dear S5irs,
Yours faithfully,

et O Lloyds Register
she FEpHdation |




